
Exhibit STA Application 

Radio Perry, Inc., Debtor-in-Possession (“Radio Perry”), licensee of commercial 
television station WPGA-TV, respectfully requests an extension of special temporary authority 
(“STA”) to operate at reduced power on channel 23 in accordance with the technical parameters 
specified in LMS File No. 0000074624 (“Temporary Facility”).  Radio Perry obtained STA from 
the Federal Communications Commission for the Temporary Facility on June 12, 2019 in order 
to enable it to implement its post-auction transition while it completed construction of its main 
channel 23 facility as specified in its outstanding construction permit, LMS File No. 0000028377 
(“Main Channel 23 Facility”).1  The STA for the Temporary Facility is scheduled to expire on 
December 12, 2019.  Radio Perry is optimistic that it will complete construction of the Main 
Channel 23 Facility the week of December 10, 2019 but, given the difficulties it has faced with 
securing installation crews thus far, Radio Perry is filing the instant request to extend the STA for 
an additional 180 days. 

 

                                                 
1 See LMS File No. 0000068677 (extending the deadline to construct the Main Channel 23 Facility to 

December 18, 2019). 


